
To: INFO info <info@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: Joe Bachetti <jbachetti@tecumseh.ca>; Brian Houston <bhouston@tecumseh.ca>; Bill Altenhof 
<baltenhof@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Submission to the Tecumseh Town Council Public Meeting Re Water Fluoridation on Tuesday, 
January 29 

 

Hello,  

As part of your public meeting regarding artificial water fluoridation, please consider the 

following video about Canadian dentist, Dr. Weston A. Price.  

I'm sending along this information to help underline the connection that tooth decay is not a 

result of a fluoride deficiency.  

Through his research, Dr. Price clearly shows that tooth decay is due to malnutrition.  

In 2012, I did a short presentation about this subject at our Public Participation Meeting in 

London, ON.  

I urge you to watch this short video as it will help explain why our money would be better spent 

on educating the population  

about the connection between nutrition and (dental) health.  

Here is the video link -- https://vimeo.com/297583383 

It's crucial that politicians and public health figures understand this important connection. 

Unfortunately, adding more chemicals to the body (from artificial water fluoridation) is simply 

not going to address why we see so many problems with dental health these days. Nor is it going 

to improve our overall health.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Kindest regards,  

 

Pam Killeen 

London, ON 
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